
 
 
 

Conflict of Interest Policy 
 
It is the policy of AMDA-The Society for Post-Acute and Long-Term Care Medicine (AMDA) to ensure 
balance, independence, objectivity, and scientific rigor in all accredited education (including CME) 
activities. Accredited education content will be evidence based and free of commercial bias.  
 
Anyone engaged in content development, planning or presentation of accredited education must 
disclose all financial relationships regardless of the amount or potential relevance of each relationship to 
the education, with ineligible companies**. You should disclose all financial relationships within the last 
24 months to the Society prior to their involvement in the planning and/or the presenting of the 
accredited education. Persons who fail to disclose all financial relationships within the last 24 months 
may not participate in the planning or presenting of this accredited education. All identified relevant 
financial relationships will be mitigated, resolved, and disclosed to learners prior to the start of the 
activity.  
 
The Society also requires those presenting accredited education to disclose off-label use of a device or 
medication, and their discussion of any experimental, new, or evolving topic prior to each accredited 
education activity.  
 
**An ineligible company is any entity whose primary business is producing, marketing, selling, re-selling, 
or distributing healthcare products used by or on patients. 
 
AMDA complies with the requirements of the National Physician Payment Transparency Program OPEN 
PAYMENTS (Physician Payments Sunshine Act). 
 
If you have any questions regarding the AMDA CME Conflict of Interest Policy, please call 410-740-9743 
or email mailto:education@paltc.org. 
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